Dear Parents/Guardians and Students,

Bangor Middle School is offering the 2025/2026 sixth grade students the opportunity to participate in an outstanding five-day/four-night tour of Washington D.C., Mt. Vernon, Alexandria, Virginia and Gettysburg, Pennsylvania. The tour will depart the morning of April 29th and return the morning of May 3rd.

Please fill out the form below and return it as soon as possible. If you as a parent or guardian would be interested in chaperoning our tour, please indicate so below.

The price of the tour depends on the number of participants. With 40+ participants the price will be approximately \$1100 per student and \$1200 per chaperone.

If you have any questions, feel free to call me at 486-5203(w), 386-6745(cell), or e-mail me at jreigel@bangorsd.net

We kick off our fundraiser September 15th.

Thank You, Jean Reigel
Tour Moderator
Sixth Grade Washington D.C. Tour
is interested in participating in the 2026 Washington D. C. Tour
(Student's name)
<u>is not</u> interested in participating.
(Student's name)
is interested in chaperoning the tour.
(Parent/Guardian's name)
Parent or Guardian signature
Address
Phone number Cell Number
E-mail address